
From: Robenhymer, Kevin R. (DOT)
To: Jennifer Hager
Cc: Lorion, Barry J. (DOT)
Subject: RE: Concerns? 27 Worcester Providence Turnpike
Date: Friday, October 20, 2023 2:39:19 PM

Good Afternoon Jennifer,
 
The District has not received anything for the proposed expansion of this location. Like you mention,
MassDOT also has concerns and does not agree with the trip generation numbers that are provided
based upon the type of facility and its location. With that said, without an updated traffic study we
would not be able to assess the full potential impacts as a result of this expansion or determine if a
permit would ultimately be needed or not.
 
MassDOT recommends that the Applicant meets with us to discuss the potential impacts and
methodology used to determine the number of trips generated by the expansion.
 
Feel free to contact me with any additional questions and to pass my information along to the
Applicant to schedule a future meeting.
 
Thanks,
 
Kevin Robenhymer
MassDOT District 3- Economic Development Engineer
499 Plantation Parkway, Worcester, MA 01605
857-368-3034
 

 

From: Lorion, Barry J. (DOT) <Barry.Lorion@dot.state.ma.us> 
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 1:06 PM
To: Jennifer Hager <j.hager@town.sutton.ma.us>; Robenhymer, Kevin R. (DOT)
<Kevin.R.Robenhymer@dot.state.ma.us>
Subject: Fw: Concerns? 27 Worcester Providence Turnpike
 
Hi Jen.
 
Via this email, I am forwarding your questions to Kevin Robenhymer.  Kevin is the
District's Economic Development Engineer.
 
Kevin - Please respond to Jen regarding the need for an access permit and if we
have any preliminary concerns.  Please note the Monday night meeting.
 
Thanks.

mailto:Kevin.R.Robenhymer@dot.state.ma.us
mailto:j.hager@town.sutton.ma.us
mailto:Barry.Lorion@dot.state.ma.us


CAUTION: This email originated from a sender outside of the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts mail system.  Do not click on links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Barry
 

Barry J. Lorion l District Highway Director

MassDOT l Highway Division l District 3

499 Plantation Parkway, Worcester, MA 01605

office: 857-368-3000

www.massdot.state.ma.us/highway

 

From: Jennifer Hager <j.hager@town.sutton.ma.us>
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 12:50 PM
To: Lorion, Barry J. (DOT) <Barry.Lorion@dot.state.ma.us>
Subject: Concerns? 27 Worcester Providence Turnpike
 

 

Hi Barry: I’m not sure if this project proponent has filed or needs to file anything with you relative to
the proposed increase in use at 27 Worcester Providence Turnpike in Sutton. If you could let me
know that would be great. I have some concerns with  their traffic memo, but if they comply with
generally accepted standards then I guess I have nothing to say! I’m attaching our agenda for
Monday night which will have the continuation of this hearing in case anyone from MassDOT wants
to Zoom in. The link to all the documents filed is also below! Thanks! Jen
 
Jennifer S. Hager
Community Development Director
Town of Sutton
4 Uxbridge Road
Sutton, MA 01590
(508) 865-8729
j.hager@town.sutton.ma.us
 
 
 
Please be advised that the Attorney General has ruled that communication via electronic mail in the
public domain is not confidential and is considered a matter of public record. Furthermore, all
communications (including this one) will be retained for 10 years.
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